
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
700 University Avenue,  Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6                                                                     Tel: 416-592-5419   Fax: 416-592-8519 
                      barbara.reuber@opg.com 
 
September 30, 2010 
 
 
VIA COURIER AND RESS 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2010-0008 Ontario Power Generation Inc. 2011-2012 Payment Amounts 
for Prescribed Facilities -  Impact Statement and Evidence Correction 
  
I am attaching fourteen (14) copies of an Impact Statement, Ex. N1-T1-S1, that 
provides the impact of three changes since OPG filed its application in May 2010.  
OPG is not revising its request for payment amounts or payment riders. 
 
In addition, I am attaching one correction to the pre-filed evidence.  Pages 3 and 7 of 
Ex. A1-T9-S1 have been changed to reflect the reassignment of Interrogatory L-02-005 
from the Nuclear Refurbishment Panel to the Variance/ Deferral Accounts; Payment 
Amounts; Regulatory Treatments Panel.    
 
OPG submitted these documents on the Regulatory Electronic Submission System 
(“RESS”) on September 30, 2010. This material will be available on OPG’s website by 
October 4, 2010 at http://www.opg.com. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Barbara Reuber 
 
Cc Carlton Mathias OPG 
 Charles Keizer Torys LLP 
 EB-2010-0008 Intervenors  
 

Barbara Reuber
Director 

 
    Ontario Regulatory Affairs 


